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June 26, 2024 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Brad Petersmeyer 
Javo Beverage Company, Inc. 
5600 W. Raymond Street    
Indianapolis, IN  46241 
bpetersmeyer@javobeverage.com 

 
Re: ACC Review Violation Letter 

Javo Beverage Company, Inc. 
Source ID 097-00782 
Indianapolis, Marion County 

 
Dear Brad Petersmeyer: 
 

A representative of the Indiana Department of Environmental Management 
(IDEM), Office of Air Quality (OAQ), has reviewed the Annual Compliance Certification 
(ACC) for calendar year 2023 submitted by Javo Beverage Company, Inc. located at 
5600 W. Raymond in Indianapolis, Indiana.  As a result of information obtained during 
that review, IDEM alleges a violation of permit F097-46293-00782 condition B.9 Annual 
Compliance Certification has occurred. 
 

Our records indicate that no prior violation letter has been issued regarding the 
following deviation reported in your ACC: 
 

1) The ACC has been submitted by your company, but the postmarked date, 
May 31, 2024, is past the due date specified in your permit.  This is a 
violation of permit F097-46293-00782 condition B.9 Annual Compliance 
Certification. 

 
The Office of Air Quality will not take legal action at this time.  However, any such 

violation(s) in the future may result in legal action being pursued.  Please direct any 
questions to Patrick Burton, Compliance Inspector, at (260) 433-4538 or by email at 
pburton@idem.IN.gov.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
 
 

{over} 
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Sincerely, 

 
Kurt Graham, P.E., Chief 
Compliance Section 2 
Office of Air Quality 

 
 
 
 
 
 
ACES ID: 298567 (VL), 297939 
 
cc: Marion County Health Department 


